
 

 

 

This Week 
English: The children started a new topic this week of Instruction Writing.  

We have focused on the features of instruction writing and used these to 

write a set of instructions about how to play a game. 

Maths: We have practised dividing by playing games such as, Snakes and 

Ladders and Connect 4. 

 

Topic: In Scrumdiddlyumptious the children have looked at Fair 

Trade Products and why people buy them instead of Non-Fair 

Trade Products.  They created an advert to persuade people to 

buy Fair Trade. 

 

Next Week 
Science: We will continue with our topic of magnets and 

forces by investigating the strength of magnets.  The 

children will be carrying out an experiment, predicting the 

outcome and recording their results.  
English: The children will get the opportunity to write their own instructions 

and edit them to ensure all the features have been included. 

Maths: The children will start to use their knowledge of multiplying and 

dividing to solve every day problems. 
 

Homework 
Spellings: Children have been given a list of spellings according to their 

learning needs to practise at home for a spelling test on Wednesday. 

Maths: Children have been given a ‘Colour the Division’ game to play with a 

family member. 

English: Find a recipe for a smoothie, print or copy it out and label the 

features of instruction writing we have learnt about this week. 

 

Topic/RE/Science:  Children should design their own 

‘scrumdiddlyumptious’ smoothie which must include a banana.  

They should write a set of instructions on how to make and 

draw a picture. 

 

Notices 
SMOOTHIE: Next week we will be making a 

smoothie using different fruits.  Please bring 

in a banana and one other fruit of your 

choice so that you can make it.  We will 

provide the fruit juice that is also required. 

   

 
 

Have an enjoyable weekend! 
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